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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

Cross-Cutting 

 Improved the ADA compliance in some screens in SIO 

 Improved the S3 screens and the underlying data used by many departments for Student Persistence efforts 
 

 

University Registrar Office 

 Added the option of a sort order on the description of course Delivery Modes on the Faculty Info page 
 

Admission 

 Added notation in the Where am I in the Process application if the applicant elected to not consider their 
test scores as part of the Admission process 

 Removed test score information in the Admin Console from the Decision portion of an applicant’s profile, if 
that applicant elected to not consider their scores as part of their admission process 

 Updated the Decision Letter wordmark to match latest version used by the university 

 Added the new Electronic Music department as an option for applicants to select to apply 

 
 
 

 

 

Coming in the Next Six Months…  
 

 

 
 Continued additions and changes in the S3 Suite to support the university’s response to COVID-19 

 A complete revision of the “My Info” section in SIO that both modernizes and refreshes the look and feel  
 The next phase of the MyCommunity project continues, which includes: 

 

o A wider range of advisor roles will be able to be assigned to students, such as  First Year Advisor and Faculty 
Advisor 

o The ability for S3 users to assign, update, and remove advisors via a CSV upload 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                           Contact Information        
Lisa Krieg, Director of Enrollment Services – 412.268.5399, krieg@andrew.cmu.edu  

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412.268.5777, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

Release #108 & 109 incorporated the option applicants have to request their test scores not be considered as part of 
the admission process. Release #109 also improved both the S3 screens and the underlying data used by many 
departments for Student Persistence efforts, which is especially important as students face pandemic-related 
challenges. 
 
New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 
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